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We now have two more members accepting the Principle and they wish to move in to a house with us. 

They are a married couple and have a child of eight months. Others have come and heard the Conclusion, 

and are now reading deeper at home for themselves. Our Chinese boy from Seoul is helping to interest 

others and has met an American lady who was a missionary for the Family several years ago. She wants 

to help us. Father is definitely giving us a big push and our witnessing is bringing people, also many have 

heard indirectly through the 1970 blessing or through overseas news. 

 

Last Sunday we began speaking publicly at Speaker's Corner in Hyde Park. We have a blackboard and 

intend teaching Chapters with diagrams. 

 

We know our movement will advance and feel positive about the future. Parents' Day we celebrated on 

the beach and went swimming and also on a harbor cruise. Even so, people came at night to be taught. We 

are grateful to live such a way of life: and we'll do our best to bring in more people. Mansei! 

 

 

 


